
Mālama Ola is Here to Help  
Our organization has been preparing well for the 
current pandemic. We have increased our staffing and 
have capacity to help you care for your patients. We 
have implemented measures to keep our patients, 
families and staff safe. We are using telemedicine and 
new in-home respite options to best serve our patients 
and families. We are committed to offering the best 
care possible to your fragile patients in the safest place 
—  their own homes.  Please call us day or night at 
808-543-1188 to learn more about our Hospice and 
Supportive Care programs. 

Sharing Gifts of 
Gratitude for 
Healthcare Workers 

Everyone at Mālama Ola is so very 
grateful for the support from our 
community healthcare partners. 
Below, we share a list of other 
companies who are also grateful 
for your service at this time. 

McDonald’s - Free coffee or tea 
with work ID. 

Starbucks - Free beverage with 
work ID. 

Burger King - Free drink with 
work ID. 

Headspace - Creator of the 
popular meditation app is offering 
a free subscription to healthcare 
workers through the end of 2020: 
https://www.headspace.com/
health-covid-19 

Talkspace - Free online therapy to 
medical workers fighting 
COVID-19: https://
www.talkspace.com/blog/
coronavirus-talkspace-donation-
healthcare-workers/ 

Crocs - “A Free Pair for 
Healthcare”. There is a maximum 
give away each day, so visit the 
site early to obtain a pair: https://
www.crocs.com/COVID19-
REQUEST.html 
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